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(Pictured above from left to right is Officer Matthew Vance with Police Chief James Morris) 

On October 6, 2024, the Town of Vienna Police Department proudly welcomed Officer Matthew 

Vance to its team. With nearly six years of law enforcement experience, Officer Vance brings 

valuable skills in both community service and public safety. He previously served with the 

Alexandria Sheriff’s Office from 2017 to 2020, where he worked at the Adult Detention Center, 

Alexandria Courthouse, and in eviction enforcement. From 2020 to 2023, he served with the 

Herndon Police Department in the patrol division. 

A native of Colonia, New Jersey, Officer Vance earned his bachelor’s degree in Mass 

Communications from Delaware State University in 2011. He is committed to serving and 

protecting the community. Outside of work, he enjoys basketball, fitness, and spending time with 

his family. 

Officer Vance has already familiarized himself with the Town of Vienna’s ordinances and 

layout, and has undergone training on the department’s internal operations and procedures. He is 

quickly becoming a valued member of the Vienna Police Department. The community is 

encouraged to welcome Officer Vance when they see him around town. 

For further information please contact:  

MPO Juan Vazquez- Town of Vienna Police Public Information Officer  

at juan.vazquez@viennava.gov or 703. 255.7845 
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